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Submission on the GIC’s Consultation on Exemption under the Gas (Downstream Reconciliation) Rules 2008
Summary

Contact welcomes the opportunity to provide feedback on this consultation paper. Specific
responses to the questions raised in the consultation paper follow.

Contact is supportive of the exemption being consulted on. It was a practical solution to a
unique situation.

For any questions related to this submission, please contact:

Matt Chivers

Energy Reconciliation Manager
Contact Energy Limited

L 1 Harbour City Tower

29 Brandon Street

PO Box 10742

Wellington

Email: matt.chivers@contactenergy.co.nz
Phone: (04) 462 1234
Fax: (04) 499 4003
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.Contact believes that the method used was appropriate under the
circumstances.

Contact agrees with this.

Contact agrees with this.
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